
Wolf Cub Prowl 
T-Shirt Order Information 

DUE: Monday, September 26th, 2022 
“Masterpieces in the Making” 

 
Students, parents,  
teachers, and staff! 

Show your Hammond Elementary 
School spirit by purchasing the 

2022 Wolf Cub Prowl shirt and 
wearing it for our Fun Run 

on November 18th! 
 

Prowl Shirts can be worn on FRIDAYS 
throughout the school year.  All proceeds 

from the shirts support  
 Hammond Elementary PTA. 

  
**Orders must be submitted by September 26th, 2022** 

All sales are final and no extra shirts will be ordered. 
Cost: $13.00 each 

Online Order form: https://hammondelementary.memberhub.store  

 
In an effort to automate the ordering process and  
ensure orders are received directly by PTA,  
we are implementing an online ordering  
system through the national PTA sponsored platform.  
This charge will appear on your statement as "MEMBERHUB.” 
 
If you have any questions, please contact  
Hammondptaevents@gmail.com 
	


